
  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
November 1, 2023 
 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square  
New Britain, CT 06051 
 
RE: EM-T-MOBILE-014-220630 50 Maple Street, Branford, Connecticut 
 
Dear Council, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to notify the Siting Council that the construction activity associated with the 
above-referenced T-Mobile telecommunications facilities will not proceed.  T-Mobile has redesigned their 
plans and refiled an exempt modification request. 
 
The Council acknowledged the above referenced exempt modification request on July 25, 2022.   
 
If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding these facilities, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 
 
Eric Breun 
Transcend Wireless 
1 International Blvd., Suite 400 
Mahwah, NJ 07495 
201-658-7728 
ebreun@transcendwireless.com 
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